
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

The Pomona Optimist Club will be hosting a “Tea Party for the Soul” for 

young women of Pomona who will be attending college after high school.  The 

event will focus on preparing young women for life after high school, the 

challenges they will face in college, and for some, living away from home. 

It will be an afternoon filled with special guest speakers and valuable 

information to last a lifetime.  

Each student will receive a lovely spring hat, and pearls. A light snack and 

Lunch will be provided  
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